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- Administrations of ITU Member States
- Palestine (Resolution 99 (Rev. Dubai, 2018))
- ITU-D Sector Members
- National Regulatory Authorities
- Regulatory Associations
- Regional and International Organizations
- ITU affiliated academic and research institutes
- United Nations Funds and Programs,

Specialized Agencies, and IAEA

Subject: Save the date for the 2025 edition of the Global Symposium for Regulators (GSR-25) 

Dear Madam/Sir, 
Following the announcement made at the Global Symposium for Regulators 2024, I am pleased to invite you 
to the 2025 edition of GSR. GSR-25 will be organized by the International Telecommunication Union (ITU), in 
collaboration with the Government of Saudi Arabia. The event will be held from 1-4 September 2025, in 
Riyadh, Saudi Arabia, under the Chairmanship of the Communications, Space and Technology Commission 
(CST). 
Built around interactive high-level panels on topical and cutting-edge policy and regulatory issues, GSR-25 will 
provide regulators and policy-makers from around the world with a unique platform for discussions among 
peers and with other digital stakeholders.  
More information will follow and be made available at: www.itu.int/gsr25. 
I hope that you will be able to participate and make a valuable contribution to a successful 2025 edition of 
the Global Symposium for Regulators. 

Yours faithfully, 

Cosmas Luckyson Zavazava 
Director 
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